From: Eileen Willmot: [

Sent: 15 April 2019 14:53
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC recent tree applications 15/04

Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

List 524

2019/1844/T
No objection, it looks as if pruning has been carried out in the past.
Hopefully the garden will then be restored and possibly a new tree planted.

Thank you and may I wish you all a very Happy Easter,

Eileen



